
Steer Point Quarry Restoration – February 2021 

 

Here is the update on the Steer Point Restoration for the period of 25 January to 22 February 2021.   

  

•The total number of HGV deliveries for the period was 261 into the site which represented 93% of 

the permitted number over that period so there has been some significant improvement on the 

delivery rate since our last reporting which is encouraging 

•The weekly average was 65 loads with the maximum number of permitted loads in any one week of 

70 into the site achieved in only one week 

•4,437 tonnes of material was brought into the site during that period 

•There were no public complaints logged by Aardvark during the period 

•There were no incidents reported to Aardvark in the period 

•We had one unscheduled delivery and suitable warning was given to the driver and the haulier that 

all visits need to be pre-booked but this did not cause any incident or complaint so the drive did 

adhere to the haulage protocols in place 

 

The pre-app has been submitted to DCC for their consideration for a variation in the HGV 

movements as discussed at the last PC meeting and we are awaiting a response. 


